
On Monday, March 3rd, the Fence Task Force received 
bids from four contractors for replacement of all BellaVita fences.  
 
A Bid Review Panel conducted by Tom Rohwer, facilitated by Ron Lauve, and assisted by Tony Nicolas, 
Bob Paterno, Billy Potter and Jack Wilt has been reviewing the bids.  The results and recommendations 
of the Fence Task Force will be presented at a Board Workshop scheduled for Wednesday, March 12th. 
The Board's selection of the winning contractor will be announced soon after the Workshop. 
 
We know that many of you have questions on how this project will be implemented.  We will make 
every effort to answer your questions as quickly as possible, but please understand that all of the 
information is not available to the Task Force as yet.  Questionnaire forms will be available next week at 
the front desk for your inquiries. A designated basket will be located in the lobby or at the front desk for 
depositing your questions.  Additionally, you may send electronic questions to fenceTF@club-
bellavita.org.  This e-mail is also posted on the BellaVita website at www.club-bellavita.org, click on the 
Projects tab and the Fence tab.   

THE FENCE POST 

From Ron Lauve, Fence Task Force Facilitator 
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